
From: Danielle Malaty
To: FOIA Metra
Subject: Re: Illinois Freedom of Information Act Request
Date: Saturday, July 27, 2019 2:44:08 PM

To the attention of:
Thomas Stuebner - FOIA Officer
Kathleen Haton - FOIA Officer
Angela Ollie - FOIA Officer

Under the Illinois Freedom of Information Act, 5 ILCS 140, I am requesting an opportunity to inspect and obtain
copies of the following public records:

1. Any and all information pertaining to the function, malfunction, maintenance and/or repair of the automatic
crossing warning signal, such as flashing light, gates and bells, controlling the ground level railroad tracks located at
Fulton and Clinton, Chicago, Illinois, Cook County.

2. All body camera footage of Metra Police Officer Brandon Henley *10954 from July 25, 2019 9:00 a m. to 9:00
p m. More specific to this request, I am requesting footage retrieved from the moment Officer Henley received the
call to report to the above-mentioned location, until 9:00 pm.

3. All body camera footage of Metra Police Officer “T” Washington *10765 from July 25, 2019 9:00 a m. to 9:00
p m. More specific to this request, I am requesting footage retrieved from the moment Officer Washington received
the call to report to the above-mentioned location, until 9:00 pm.

I understand that the Act permits a public body to charge a reasonable copying fee not to exceed the actual cost of
reproduction and not including the costs of any search or review of the records. 5 ILCS 140/6. However subsection
(c) of 5 ILCS 140/3 allows you to impose a waiver or reduction of fees when information is sought in the public
interest, as is the case for this request. 

I look forward to hearing from you in writing within five working days, as required by the Act 5 ILCS 140(3). 
Thank you for your serious consideration of and prompt response to this request.

Sincerely,

Danielle N. Malaty




